
ARE YOU A CONTRACTOR, VENDOR, OR SUPPLIER WHO NEEDS 
BASE ACCESS?

IF YES, please read below:

Effective 14 August 2017, NCACS credentials will no longer be 
accepted for base access. Please read below: 

  • If you applied for an NCACS credential PRIOR to 17 April 2017, 
your NCACS credential will remain in effect for base access 
through 14 August 2017, when NCACS credentials will no longer 
be accepted. 

 • If you applied for an NCACS credential BETWEEN 17 April and 
31 May 2017 you will also be required to obtain a DBIDS creden-
tial in order to obtain base access.

 • AFTER 31 May no new NCACS applications will be accepted.  All 
new contractors, vendors and/or suppliers requesting base access 
will be required to obtain a DBIDS credential.

 • AFTER 14 August 2017 only DBIDS credentials will be ac-
cepted for base access.   

 • There is no cost to obtaining a DBIDS credential.

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT: 

https://www.cnic.navy.mil/om/dbids.html


